
On Monday, August 7, 2023, Consul-General Ishigami Rumiko participated in a 

presentation ceremony of Sergeant Shoichi Yokoi’s pottery collections to the Guam 

Museum which were donated from Yokoi’s Museum in Japan.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Present at the ceremony (from left to right were) Deputy Consul-General Ogata 

Osamu, Consul-General Ishigami Rumiko, Mr. Melvin Won Pat Borja, President, 

Department of CHamorru Affairs, Dr. Michael Bevacqua, Curator, Guam Museum 

and Dr. Marilynn Salas, Board Member, Guam Museum 


